

Park Brow Primary School



Happy - Respect - Pride - Caring - Potential

Newsletter

January 2023

Chinese Dance Workshop

Last Friday, Reception took part in a Chinese Dance Workshop as part of our Luna New Year topic. The children had a fabulous time discussing the story of Luna New Year and learning a dance routine using dragon and lion props.

We were amazed by their listening skills and ability to learn new dance moves. Well done everyone!



Aspirations Week



We are really looking forward to our Aspirations Week next Week! We have a number of visitors lined up including: Fire fighter, Nurse, Palaeontologist from Liverpool University, theatre company, acting agent, balloon modelling, LFC foundation to name a few. Across the Week, year groups will take part in a number of talks/workshops where children will have the opportunity to find out about a Wide range of careers and ask any questions they may have.

SERCO Will be in all morning on Tuesday 8th February Where there Will be the opportunity for anyone Who is interested to take part in a personalised CV Writing Workshop and interview techniques session.

Movie Week



We are inviting the children to come along for a movie night with their class friends. All parents/carers should have received a letter of the film choice and a permission slip. This will be £2.00 per child which

includes a drink and popcorn or crisp. Movie will start at 3:00 and finish at 4:30. The permission slip asks for parental consent and which preferred snack your child would like. If you could return your completed slip with your £2:00 by 6th Feb. Here are the dates for each year group:—

Year 1 & 2 Mon 20th Feb

Year 3 & 4 Tues 21st Feb

Year 5 & 6 Wed 22nd Feb

Reception Thur 23rd Feb

Children are invited to wear their own clothes.

World Book Day

World Book day is approaching and here at Park Brow school we love to celebrate this day by what we enjoy most...READING! Friday 3rd March 2023 children can come to school dressed as their favourite story character or in their pyjamas. Last year was a hugh success with 'book in a box', so we thought it would be great to do it again this year.

To continue with READING we are holding a book fair from Wed 8th to Tues 14th March at the end of each day in the school hall.Please come along and take a look.

Young Voices in the country by taking part in the Young Voices 2023 concert. They have worked all year on the songs and dance moves to be able to take part. During the concert, the children even got to record with famous popstar, Heather Small, as part of her charity single of proud, for children's mental health charity Place2Be. All of the children had a fantastic time taking part and seeing the famous faces that were there. We can't wait

to do it all again next year!

Park Brow choir became part of the largest choir of

Young Voices

1-4

Number Day 4

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day on Friday 3 February 2023.

Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, 'can-do' attitude towards it.

We are having a fun day of maths activities and we will be taking part in Dress up for Digits. Pupils are asked to wear an item of clothing with a number on it (football shirt, cap, netball shirt or even a onesie!). You could get even more creative by dressing in a maths or numbers theme, we had some fantastic outfits last year!

To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking for donations, and we'd love everyone in the school to take part in this special event. We are asking for a small donation of £2 per family on the day.



Drop in sessions with the school nurse

The next drop in school for the School Nurse is the 1st February

This is a monthly opportunity for parents/carers to have quality time with the nurse to discuss any health and wellbeing concerns regarding their child- she can support and signpost to the right support- including medical, sleep, behaviour, eating etc

Phone number for Knowsley Health and wellbeing service : 0151 486 1788- call for advice with any health, wellbeing concerns

Specific support for parents of children on the pathway or with diagnosis of ASC, ADHD, ADD Addvanced solutions: 0151 486 1788 – Support and sign posting with any concerns eg behaviour, sleep, eating etc

Queries around progress of your child on the pathways for:

ASC Clinical Partners-Telephone: 0203 905 9390 (Monday-Friday 9am-5pm) · knowsley.ndp@nhs.net Pathway Coordinator: jo.lucas@nhs.net

> ADHD,ADD- recent referrals - Alder hey : ADHD Admin Desk: 0151 282 4930 Email ADHDQueries@alderhey.nhs.uk

> > Full directory of support services for children on the above pathways

https://knowsley.clinical-partners.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/Directory-of-Services.pdf

We are arranging a silent disco for the children from reception to year 6 for the last week of half term in May. More details will be provided near the time.

MONTHLY

Attendance Matters

	4В	95%
	6H	95%
	2R	94%
	2 L	94%
	5A	94%
`((RMc	93%
	3P	93%
	чW	93%
	6K	93%
	RC	92.%
	50	90%
	18	89%
	10	84%

This half term's attendance figures – Year 1 showing the lowest figures for this half term, if you have a child in year one that has had absence this half term please make every effort to improve your child's attendance.

Don't forget each pupil that achieves 97% attendance or above from the beginning of January until the end of this half term will be included in our Park Brow Tea Party.

Important Dates

Wed 1st Feb - School Nurse

Fri 3rd Feb – Number Day (dress up in something with a number on it)

Wed 8th Feb – SERCO personalised CV writing workshop and interview techniques session.

Thur 9th Feb - Year 1 Knowsley Safari Park visit

Thur 9th Feb – Dress up as a career you would like to be when

Fri 10th Feb - INSET day

Mon 13th–17th Feb – Half Term

Mon 20th Feb - School opens

Fri 3rd March – World Book Day (dress up as favourite story book character or pyjamas)

Wed 8th to 14th March-Book Fair after school each night